
 

Provincial Championship 
Leading to the Canadian 

Para Championships 

Para Singles  

Bowls  
Alberta 

The provincial championships will be qualifications for those wishing to receive 

funding from BA to attend the Canadian Para Championships to be held at  

Nepean Lawn Bowling Club (Ottawa, Ontario) August 5-10th. The winner has the 

option to represent Alberta at Nationals. Nationals are an open event and players 

are welcome to register for it regardless of participation in the provincial event. 

   BA Office:  bowlsalberta@gmail.com—780-427-8119 

Dates: July 10-11th, 2025 
 
Location: Stanley Park Lawn Bowling Club, Calgary 
                  
Entry Fee: $50 per Player 
 
Format: 12 end games (no tiebreakers) 
     2 hour time limit including trials 
             Classifications B1-B4 / B5-B8 / Open 
                              
Registration deadline: Friday July 4th at Noon 
 
    on the BA website:    

        www.bowlsalberta.com  

 
* All participants must be BA members in good standing & agree  
   to abide by the BA Code of Conduct & Ethics.  
*See the Conditions of Play document on the BA website for specifics   
and further information for each championship.   

* Payment: e-transfer to bowlsalberta@gmail.com 

 
 
 

              

Tournament Schedule: 
 

Thursday, July 10th 
8:30 am  Registration 
9:30 pm  First Game 
 

Friday, July 11th 
9:30 am  First Game 
 
*No more than 3 games 
will be played each day. 
 
Times for the later 
games in the day 
announced daily by the 
drawmaster.  
 

 
 
 
 

B1-B4 are the classifications for those with visual  

impairments. B5-B8 are the classifications for those with 

physical impairments. Further information on classification 

will be released by Bowls Canada and shared with all clubs. 

Contact the Bowls Alberta office if you have any questions 

or talk to the head coach at your club.  

http://www.bowlsalberta.com
http://bowlsalberta.com/events/event-registration/

